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RECEPTION NATIVITY 

 

Well done to all our children in the Reception 

classes.  Their nativity show was fabulous.  We 

are very proud of them; photographs will be given 

out next week. 

 

 

PARTY DAY 

 

Christmas party day is on Wednesday 

20th December.  Letters will go home 

on Tuesday 12th December giving 

further details. 

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

 

Thank you to everybody who 

supported our Christmas Fayre. 

Everybody had a really good time and 

we raised £1,150.00 which will be 

shared between Infants and Juniors. 

 
 

ADVANCE DIARY DATES 

 

 

Wednesday 13th December – Key Stage 1  

        Nativity -1.45 p.m. 

 

Thursday 14th December – Christmas Bingo 

   3.15pm  

 

Monday 18th December – Open Afternoon 2.30  

      RM/1K/2W 

 

Tuesday 19th December – Open Afternoon 2.30 

      RD/1C/2H 

 

Wednesday 20th December – Party Day 

 

Thursday 21st December – School closes for  

Christmas at 1.15       

p.m.  

 

KS1 NATIVITY 

 

KS1 Nativity will be on Wednesday 13th 

December at 1.45 p.m.  Two tickets will 

be allocated per family.  

      



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Monday      :   NO CLUBS 

 

 Friday      Biscuit Day – 2H to Bring  

  Biscuits.          

After school Olympians  

   

 

ATTENDANCE  

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   93.7% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     92.3% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   95.4% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    95.4% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    96.5% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   95.7% 
 

  

Overall Attendance 
94.8% 

 

Well done to Snowdrops class with the 

best attendance this week. 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 
 

    School begins at 8.50 a.m. 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50 A.M. 

(doors close 8.15 a.m.) 
   

NURSERY SING-A-LONG 

 

Nursery Sing-a-Long will take place on Monday 

11th December.  Morning Nursery will be at 

11.00 a.m.  Afternoon Nursery will be at 2.15 

p.m. 

Due to restricted space in the Nursery, only 2 

adults per child are allowed entrance. 

 

     
 

TREE PLANTING 

 

As part of National Tree Planting Week, 

Reception and Year 2 classes worked with the 

Merseyside Forestry Commission to plant 

trees in our school grounds to start our 

forest school area. 

         

CHRISTMAS BINGO 

 

Just to remind you Family Bingo will be next 

Thursday (14th December) in the Junior Hall 

at 3.15 p.m.  

 

Thank you to all for the donations of 

Selection boxes. 

                   
 

TWITTER 

 

Our School Twitter account is now up and 

running.  We will use this account as another 

form of communication with our parents 

informing of school events and news and 

especially to celebrate successes.     

 


